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Learning Objectives: Participants will be able to:
- Describe common orthopaedic concerns
- Review new treatment options available for common orthopaedic injuries.

April 2018 Orthopaedic Monthly Questions

Please check the appropriate answer and mail back to the CME office to receive credit. You must obtain at least
80% (4/5) to receive CME credit. There is a $10.00 processing fee for CME credit.

1. Wound related complications in calcaneus fractures

commonly occur in patients (with): 4. The most common complication of capitellum fractures
A) Diabetes is

B) Open fractures A) Stiffness

C) Who smoke cigarettes B) AVN of the bone

D) All of the above C) Infection

D) Radial nerve injury
2. Aspirations of Baker’s Cysts can be done:

A) Blindly 5. Open reduction and internal fixation of the calcaneus
B) With Ultra-sound injection should be done

C) Aspirations should not be done A) Immediately

D) Both AandB B) When soft tissue condition improves

C) Atany time regardless of soft tissue condition

3. A special test for lliotibial Band Syndrome tightness is: D) Never
A) The Ober’s Test
B) The Spurling’s Test
C) The Finkelstein’s Test
D) Tinel’s Sign

To receive CME Credit complete this post-test and pay via:

Check: mail completed post-test with $10 payment to: Center for Continuing Medical Education, The University of
Toledo, 3000 Arlington Avenue MS 1092, Toledo, OH 43614

Credit Card: email completed post test to: ContinuingMedEd@utoledo.edu (Include phone # so we can call for
payment)

CME Credit will not be awarded until payment has been received. Once your credit has been awarded, you will
receive an email from the CME Office notifying you how to obtain your credit.
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